
IMPORTANT UPDATE:  GCA IS MOVING!!! 
 

GCA’s theme verse for the 2022-23 school year has been Psalm 100:5 - “For the Lord is good; 
his steadfast love endures forever, and his faithfulness to all generations."   
 

Looking back over the past several years of change, challenges, and uncertainty, we have 
repeatedly witnessed the Lord’s goodness and steadfast love to GCA and our families. Today, 
we are eager to share the most recent example of God’s love and faithfulness to us. 
 
Our faithful God has provided ‘far more abundantly’ than what we could have imagined 
(Ephesians 3:20-21).  We are so thankful and excited to announce that GCA’s new location for 
Thursday classes starting this fall is  Ogletown Baptist Church in Newark.  The Ogletown 
church building meets and exceeds our needs.  It contains enough large, bright, nicely-
furnished classrooms to accommodate all of our current classes, with extra room for us to 
grow. In addition, we will have enough space to bring back weekly chapel, to give moms a 
place to gather during the school day, and to offer nursery to teachers and helpers who need 
it. The building also features plenty of storage space, a small playground where moms can 
take their ‘littles,’ plenty of parking, and more!   
 

We do recognize that the commute to Ogletown Baptist may be a bit farther (than our 
previous location) for families who come from below the canal. However, we are confident 
that once our families visit the new building, they will consider a slightly longer drive a 
sacrifice worth making! 
 

Please note that Tuesday classes and most non-Thursday activities will continue to be held at 
Red Lion Christian Academy. Because we are the homeschool division of RLCA, we use the 
school’s facilities ‘for free,’ so this is the most cost-effective solution to our space needs at this 
time. 
 

As we look to the future, we believe the Lord has provided this new location to accommodate 
our thriving program now – and to position GCA to serve the homeschooling community in 
Delaware for years to come.  
 

On Tuesday, May 9, at 6:30, we will hold an Informational Meeting where prospective new 
families can learn about GCA and also tour our new building!  Please spread the word!! 
 

To God Be the Glory! 
 
The GCA Committee 
 


